
Board of Education Special Meeting 
Southwest Public Schools 
District 179 
August 12, 2019 
 
 
President Duane Teter called the special meeting of the Southwest Public Schools Board of Education, 
School District 179, to order at 7:40 p.m. on August 12, 2019, at the Southwest Elementary School in 
Indianola. 
 
Present:  Duane Teter, Ondrea McConville, John O’Dea, Jennifer McConville, Jason Neseth, Jason 
Kloepping, Principal Matt Springer, Natalie Meyers, and Superintendent Todd Porter. 
 
Absent:  None. 
 
Visitors:  Jenna Ebbers 
  
Superintendent Porter summarized current Board Policy #5057 District Title I Parent and Family 
Engagement Policy.  The purpose of the hearing was to discuss, consider, receive input, and suggest 
modifications from district patrons relating to the current parent and guardian involvement policy.  Mrs. 
Latta informed the board there would be a Title I Parent and Teacher meeting on August 26th at 6:00 pm 
at in the elementary gym to explain the new ARC Reading Curriculum. 
 
No public comment was received. 
 
Moved by Neseth, seconded by O’Dea, to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 p.m.  Ayes:  O’Dea, Teter, J. 
McConville, Neseth, Kloepping, and O. McConville.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


